
Bill Summary 

H.F. 2062 
 As introduced 

 Subject Data practices: business data submitted for workforce certificate of   

  compliance program 

 Authors Dehn 

 Analyst Nathan Hopkins 

 Date March 12, 2019 

Overview 

The Minnesota Human Rights Act currently requires businesses seeking to contract with 

the state for goods or services in excess of $100,000 to first obtain a workforce 

Certificate of Compliance from the Department of Human Rights demonstrating that the 

business has an approved affirmative action plan.  

This bill would classify as private or nonpublic the data that the commissioner creates, 

collects, or maintains regarding businesses as part of this program.  But the 

commissioner’s final decision regarding a Certificate of Compliance would be public data. 
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